
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Seonghwa for Mrs. Trudy Harris on March 8 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
February 18, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

Thank you for your prayers and support for Trudy and the whole Tamayo family. We wanted to let you 

know that Trudy's Seonghwa has been scheduled for the evening of Tuesday, March 8th. We will give 

further details when they become clear. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 


